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The state of California has a massive and extremely diverse population with many different 
people coming from various cultural, socio-economic, and educational backgrounds. 

Over 
the last 
several 

decades, drug 
use and the 

types of drugs 
used has 

skyrocketed in 
Orange County and 

the surrounding 
areas and put an 

increasing strain on 
local budgets, law 
enforcement and 

health care 
providers. Orange 
County has had to 

work to at 
finding unique 
solutions to an 

ever growing 
problem.  

In the last 20 years the number of people who 

take prescription drugs illegally has increased 

by over 500% in the United States. The number 

of deaths caused by drug overdose has also 

increased over 500%. Each day in California 

there are an estimated 11 deaths caused by 

drug abuse. 

1. Are drugs or alcohol causing problems in 
your family relations?

2. Do you usually spend most of your time 
with people that do drugs?

3. Do you need to take more than you used 
at first in order to get high?

4. Do you feel sick or extremely anxious if 
you try to quit?

5. Are you experiencing problems at work 
or school?

How can you tell if you are an addict? 
Answer a few simple questions.

These are just a few questions to help you determine if you have a drug or alcohol problem. It is not 
an indictment. There is help available to anyone who needs it. As the number of addictions has 

grown substantially in California over the past years, so have the number of rehabs. The treatment 
facilities I Orange County provide help to California residents and many out of state persons as 

well. 

For anyone seeking drug or alcohol rehabilitation in California, there are many treatment options 
available. No one is condemned to struggling with an addiction issue in California without help. The 
Orange County Rehabs has operators available 24 hours a day 7 days a week to help callers find the 

treatment that they need. More information can be found by visiting their website
www.orangecountyrehabs.com


